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To the Resident

Important Information Inside

Myera Street — Roadworks, drainage, resurfacing - Delays

9 February 2022

DearResident,

Myera Street — Roadwork Delays

Dueto circumstances beyond the Town’s control, works scheduled on Myera Street for

7 February 2022 haveto be rescheduled. This is due to a shortage and unavailability of

materials and contractor labour.

Once determined, the Townwill be rescheduling the project to restart accordingly and

will update residents once the new completion dates are known.

If you have any questions regarding this project or would like further information,

please contact me on 9285 4300. The Towntrusts that you will bear with us as we work

throughthis difficult and challenging project.

Yourssincerely

feAlin

Wayne Mo

ManagerEngineering and Parks

Number One Claremont
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